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Dear Parent / Carer, 
Please find below our most up to date information which is collated by various members of the 
school’s Senior Leadership and sent out, by me, on all our behalf. 
 

 

School Captains 2022 - 2023 
 

After a highly competitive interview process, I am delighted to announce our School Captains for 
the next school year. 
 
Congratulations to Leona Tanaka and Cameron Gellatly. 
 

 
 
I would also like to congratulate all young people who interviewed (14 other S6 pupils) for the 
posts – all performing very well and doing themselves proud. 
 
Final thanks go to our outgoing School Captains, Mayah, and Alex along with our Parent Council 
Chair, Murray McLeod for joining me on the appointments panel. 
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Structure of the School Day – Trial week – T Beattie 
 

This Monday (13th) we begin trialling a different shape to the school day lasting for one week. On 
Monday to Thursday the interval will be extended from 10 to 15 mins, however junior and senior 
intervals will remain separate. On Friday the interval will be extended to 20 mins and all junior 
and senior pupils will break at the same time. The knock-on effect will be that the end time of 
the school day will be 5 minutes later, moving back to the pre-covid times of 15:40 and 14:50, 
this will not impact on buses. 
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Dates for your diary 

 
Thursday 9th    Uniform Evening 
Monday 13th    P7 Parents’ Evening 
Thursday 16th   S6 Dance 
Thursday 23rd   Prizegiving 
Tuesday 28th   Summer Concert 
Thursday 30th    Summer Term and School Session ends 
 
 
 

S6 Induction – Tuesday 14th June 
 

All S6 pupils will take part in an induction into S6, this will take place on Tuesday 14th June from 
9 am – 3.30 pm. 
This will take place at Menzieshill Community Centre and Menzieshill Parish Church. 
 
All pupils should make their way to: 
 
Menzieshill Community Centre for 9am sharp 
Address: 
60 Dickson Ave, 
Dundee  
DD2 4TQ 
 
Pupils are not required to wear uniform and should attend in comfortable clothes for taking part 
in team building activities. 
Pupils should bring a packed lunch or money to buy their lunch at the shops nearby. 
The day will finish at 3.30 pm and pupils should make their own way home. 
 
 

 
 
Barry Millar, Head Teacher 

 


